From: Ray Morris

Sent: Saturday, September 21, 2024 9:59 AM

To: Council Agenda <councilagenda@london.ca>; Trosow, Sam <strosow@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 24 Sep Agenda

Good day,

I am concerned about decisions made to allow stacked townhouses in Old North.

While I recognize there is a housing crisis, I don't see gutting established architecturally significant century home neighborhoods as the solution. I feel like there is very little information available about what is being planned and why. It is resulting is disinformation, confusion and distrust.

I request this topic is added to the 24 September meeting agenda to allow for public consultation and information sharing.

Raymond Morris